
Term 3, Friday 3rd September 2021 

     School Fees are now due !  

School Banking Details for Direct          

Payments 

Bank : NAB Sale  

BSB : 083-879 

Account  : 69545 2766 

 
Many in our school community continue to face financial impacts as a result of the COVID-19 

pandemic. We are committed to supporting families experiencing financial challenges 

through our School Fee Concession programs, and encourage any parent/carer/guardian 

 experiencing difficulties to contact us regarding fee assistance. 

Please contact Amanda at the school office to explore confidential financial 

support arrangements or to obtain further information. 

St Joseph’s Primary School will continue with remote learning until restrictions ease in Victoria, we 

thank our parents and students for applying themselves in such a trying time. The students have re-

sponded excitedly with Google Classroom and Seesaw, we thank you all for putting in such a huge 

effort to keep students on track. 



Sundays Prayer  

Loving Father, you know when I fail to understand your 
ways. In my deafness, I do not even know how to listen. 
Send your Son Jesus to me, may he come close with his 

healing power and lead me into your Spirit’s ways of 
loving that I may truly live for your glory.  
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Wishing all our Father’s a wonderful fathers 

day this Sunday. We hope that you have a 

wonderful day with your children 






